
Results of The Westmoreland Old Home Day public meeting held on 3/1/23 
 
We are pleased to announce that we feel we have enough committed volunteers to make 
Old Home Day happen! 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended and committed their time and energy to this 
celebration. 
 
The volunteers that attended were all approved for the activities they chose. 
 
The board will still need to approve the final plan for their project, the time, place and how 
it will be done. 
 
The participants helped to choose the theme for the event. Thank you to everyone who 
submitted entries. We had a four way tie going into the meeting and came out with a clear 
winner. 
1752 est. There’s no place like Home  
Thank You Angie Ackerman for your submission.  
 
We would still like help with a few things. 
1. Someone to handle the T shirts, design and sales  
2. Someone to see if there is interest in having a petting zoo  
3. Someone to commit to doing an ice cream social  
4. Someone to come up with a way to include Maplewood 
 
We are still open for suggestions. The more things that can happen means more fun. 
If we have missed anyone who reached out to us offering help, our apologies. Please reach 
out again. Theresa Russell is the point person for the committee. 
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